
   

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Highest Attendance this week: 

Year 3/4        97.9% 

Star of the Week  

Nursery & Reception 

Axel – for brilliant work in Maths 

exploring 3D shapes 

Year 1/2 

Charlie – for a great effort in art 

experimenting with textures 

Year 3/4 

Shelby – for being a wonderful 

member of the class 

Year 5/6 

Kaelan – for having an 

enthusiastic attitude to learning 

 

Nursery Applications  

We are now accepting applications to 

our nursery for children who are due 
to start in September 2025 and 
January 2026. If you have a child who 
will turn 3 before September or 
January or know someone who does, 
please contact the school office for an 
application form or more details. 

 

Governor Vacancies 

We currently have some vacancies for 
new governors to join our governing 
body. You do not need to have had any 

experience in schools or as a governor 
and you would be well supported by our 
current governors. If you are interested 

or know anyone who would be, please 
contact the school office for more 
information. Thank you.  

 

 



 

Upcoming dates 

Monday 28th April  

Year 6 SATs after school club  

Tuesday 29th April  

Nursery/Reception, Year 1/2 Yoga 

Year 3/4 Forest School 

Year 1/2 Multi sports after school 

club  

Wednesday 30th April  

Year 6 SATs after school club   

Monday 5th May  

School closed – Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 6th May  

Nursery/Reception, Year 1/2 Yoga 

Year 3/4 Forest School 

Year 3/4 team – Rounders festival  

Year 1/2 Multi sports after school 

club  

Wednesday 7th May  

Year 6 SATs after school club   

5pm Full governing body meeting  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

96.5% 

Just above target 

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

       

 

 

 
Miss Sophie 
We are sad to say goodbye to Miss Sophie today who is leaving to take up a 

position outside of education. We have loved having her with us over the last 

couple of years and wish her the very best of luck in her new career.  

 


